
JANUARY 3, 2017 

SUNCREST ELEMENTARY 

 

REMINDERS: 

 

TRANSPORTATION 

MOST OF YOU HAVE PREVIOUSLY TURNED IN YOUR TRANSPORTATION FORM.  IF 

YOU HAVE NOT TURNED IN YOUR TRANSPORTATION FORM, PLEASE EMAIL YOUR 

CHILD’S TEACHER WITH THE CORRECT TRANSPORTATION FOR THE REMAINDER 

OF THE YEAR.  THE FORM CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE UNDER NEW SCHOOL 

AND CAN BE DOWNLOADED AND EMAILED. 

REMINDER: IF YOUR CHILD IS A CAR RIDER YOU MUST DISPLAY YOUR NUMBER IN 

YOUR FRONT WINSHIELD. WE WILL ASK YOU TO PARK AND COME THROUGH THE 

OFFICE IF YOUR NUMBER IS NOT DISPLAYED.   

 

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL 

AN ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL INFORMATION SHEET WAS SENT HOME SEVERAL 

WEEKS AGO.  IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS, PLEASE REFER TO THE ARRIVAL AND 

DISMISSAL DOCUMENT UNDER NEW SCHOOL ON OUR SUNCREST ELEMENTARY 

WEBSITE. 

 

ON JANUARY 3, OUR FIRST DAY AT THE NEW SUNCREST ELEMENTARY, YOU MAY 

PARK AND ACCOMPANY YOUR CHILD INTO SCHOOL IF YOU WISH.  PLEASE 

FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONS OF OUR TRAFFIC SECURITY GUARDS.  WE WILL HAVE TO 

KEEP THE CAR RIDER LINE IN PROCESS, SO YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PARK ON 

THE CAR-RIDER LOOP.  

 

  


